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Healey Street Road Closure 

(between First Street and Second Street) 
 

CHAMPAIGN –  In order to install sanitary sewer service connection at 103 E. Healey Street, 
Sub 4 and Wick Concrete will close Healey Street between First Street and Second Street.  
 
The closure will begin on Monday, March 16, and will reopen on Monday, March 23, 2020.  
Through traffic will not be allowed, but access to properties in this block will be maintained. 
 

 
 
Please pay close attention to traffic control devices and use alternate routes whenever possible. 
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